

AMENDING THE SWORN STATEMENT Dated 2 April 2024 and submitted 3 April 2024 This amended answer is a supplemental response.

- Question 12. As a sitting Justice of the Supreme Court, I would continue to participate in activities as I have in the past.
- Question 13. I recommend everyone read the article Amaris Jenkins wrote about Mike Ethridge and the South Carolina Bar's Wellness Committee. I had the pleasure of hearing him speak at the Bar Meeting in Charleston this year. I'm happy that we are doing many of the things recommended by the committee. We're traveling with a couples group, traveling to see children and grandchildren, and I enjoy doing yardwork at home. And, when all of that is done, I love climbing in my airplane for a twenty-five hundred feet tour of whatever is below.

Yours Truly,

R. Keith Kelly

Circuit Court Judge

Seventh Judicial Circuit